
My name is Diane Hoffman and I've lived in Portland, OR for the last 15 years.  I support a 

quick vote on HB 2927, so it can move to the whole House and then onto the Senate.  I support 

this because I want all citizens’ votes (Oregonians especially) to count, not only those 

in Florida, North Carolina, Pennsylvania, and Ohio.  Let this be a step in moving towards non-

partisan policy. 

Respectfully, 

Diane Hoffman 


